
31/08/2021 

MR Paul Gooley 
141A Balgowlah RD 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
paul.gooley@au.gt.com 

RE: DA2021/1355 - 143 Balgowlah Road BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

In relation to the DA for 143 Balgowlah Road, Balgowlah 2093, we are the eastern neighbour 
to the property and have agreed with the applicants of the DA to include within the plans the 
following:

* Partial frosting or obscure glazing on the lower half of Windows W23 and W24.
* Frosting or obscure glazing on the full bathroom window W25.

On the basis of the above, we are supportive of the application. 
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